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The Foggathorpe Parish Council would like the examiner to consider the following in addition to earlier comments:

The area is to be swamped by solar farms with another in the pipeline Mylen Leah some 3000 acres starting in
Foggathorpe going north, how can our parishioners live in this environment, the habitat and way of life for wildlife and
people will be gone.

The single track roads are totally unsuitable as demonstrated by the bus tour by the examinerand now they are now used
by double decker school buses that will not go partly off the road to pass many people are backing up 100s of yards and
around bends. A parish councillor had her car written off a few weeks ago when a trailor towed by a van collided with her
on a bend she was only travelling slowly. The roads are dangerous.

Many parishioners feel that they have been ignored and disregarded as far as the consultation is concerned they never got
replies from the applicant, they feel the consultancy was a sham to tick boxes that they have carried it out.



